
 
MEMBERS CIRCULAR 

URGENT!! 
 
18 March 2020         Ref 016/03/20 
 
Dear Members  
 
CERTIFICATION COURSE IN SHOPPING MALL MANAGEMENT POSTPONED FROM 
APRIL TO AUGUST 2020 
 
We refer to the current local scenario in connection with the Covid-19 global health pandemic 
and wish to inform all members that further our previous circular dated 11 February 2020 ref 
003/02/20 on the above, it will now be POSTPONED to August 2020 as follows: 
 

Module Dates 
 

Venue 

Marketing and Leasing  
(Part 1 & 2) 

Monday, 3 Aug 2020 to  
Wednesday, 5 Aug 2020 (3 days) 

One World Hotel 
Bandar Utama, Petaling 

Jaya 
Administration (Parts 1&2 
combined (3 days) 

Thursday, 6 Aug 2020 to  
Saturday, 8 Aug 2020 (3 days) 

One World Hotel 
Bandar Utama, Petaling 

Jaya 
Operations & Maintenance 
(Part 1 & 2) 

Monday, 10 Aug 2020 to  
Wednesday, 12 Aug 2020 (3 days) 

One World Hotel 
Bandar Utama, Petaling 

Jaya 
 
Therefore, for those who have already registered for the April session, we shall postpone your 
registration to August accordingly and assume you will be acceptable to this; otherwise, please 
contact us immediately. 
 
For others who are interested in participating for the courses as abovementioned, please be 
informed that our circular calling for registrations for the August 2020 session will be issued in 
due course.  
 
However, those who have registered to undertake Part 3 on Friday 10 April 2020 are 
advised to proceed as scheduled. 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact our secretariat if you need further clarification, thank you.   
 
Yours faithfully 
PERSATUAN PENGURUSAN KOMPLEKS MALAYSIA (PPK)  

 
TAN SRI DATO TEO CHIANG KOK, President 
  
Persatuan Pengurusan Kompleks Malaysia (PPK) 
Malaysia Shopping Malls Association 
A608, 6th Floor, Lobby 2, No. 1, Jalan SS20/27, Damansara Intan, 47400 Petaling Jaya, Selangor D.E. Malaysia 
T +603 7727 6202/6232 F +603 7727 6203 E secretariat@ppkm.org.my W www.ppkm.org.my 

 


